
December 10, 2021

Caledonia Community Schools Community,

Please find the attached press release and letter being shared on behalf of Kent County
Schools and local law enforcement leaders.

CCS Administration

Press Release
Letter to Community

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bEq6nxzzE5Prpk5e8iQ_RmAYty3l4cay/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fct8wajz6nbhjRy0ENoV2hBeLoF_XS8E/view?usp=sharing

